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  310 CITY HALL 

 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

 SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

 EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

September 13, 2018 

 

 

Ling Jian Zhou 

7364 143rd Street Ct 

Apple Valley, MN 55124-8698 

 

VIA EMAIL:  hjdrzhou1@icloud.com  

 

Re:   Order to Remove or Repair for Property at 877 Woodbridge Street 

 

Dear Mr. Zhou: 

 

This is to inform you that on September 11, 2018 at the Legislative Hearing, you did not appear; 

however, Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer, has continued this matter to Tuesday, 

September 25, 2018 at 9:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall.  If you still wish to pursue a grant of 

time from the Council, you will need to attend this hearing and meet the required conditions 

outlined in Ms. Moermond’s letter to you dated August 22, 2018.  As of today, the only two 

conditions you met are: 1) posting the $5,000 performance deposit; and 2) applying for the code 

compliance inspection application. 

 

This matter will be going to City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, September 26, 2018 at 

3:30 p.m. in Room 300 City Hall. 

 

If you have questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

c: Steve Magner 

Jim Seeger 

Steve Ubl 

            Joe Yannarelly 

 Vicki Sheffer 
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